Hello! I know many of you have lots of questions during this stressful time. I will do my best to update you as I am given more instruction. Be on the lookout for more information to come from the school and myself. We will get through this together, one step at a time! We have spent the morning discussing how the next month might go. Unfortunately, anything could change at any given time. Right now, my only concern is for everyone to stay healthy and safe. I am sure going to miss my kiddos over the next few weeks! It will be different, that’s for sure! Please let them know that I am thinking about all of you and hoping this all passes quickly. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would also hate for our 4th graders to be bored or lose what we have worked so hard to achieve! I will be sending home supplemental materials for students to work on by mail if you choose or to pick-up at the school if you choose.  Also, I will have my contact info available on our school website.  Please remember, this work is SUPPLEMENTAL and SUGGESTED, not required and not graded. However, retaining the information we’ve learned is beneficial and it would be great for our students to spend time working on learning. 

I will have the materials, packets and information ready for you no later than Friday evening. Please be patient with me as I try to figure all of this out and make it as smooth as possible.

I will make myself available by phone, text, and e-mail, at any given time for anything you, your students and families may need.

Email: tlally@co-u.net

Cell:  515.490.1862
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